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Summary of the meeting of November 6, 2008

1. Presentation by the President of the White Helmets Commission, Ambassador Gabriel Marcelo Fuks [AG/RES. 2372 (XXXVIII-O/08)]
Ambassador Fuks’ remarks have been published as document CP/INF.5758/08.

2. Discussion on the need to update existing regulatory and coordination mechanisms and to adapt them to the new circumstances and complexities of disasters, to the guidelines of the Hyogo Framework for Action 2005-2015; and to the principles of the United Nations International Strategy for Disaster Reduction [AG/RES. 2372 (XXXVIII-O/08)]
The outcome of the discussion has been published as document CP/CSH-1039/08.

At the request of the delegation of Mexico, the outcome of that discussion would be forwarded to the Permanent Council for subsequent transmittal to the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI) and to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI).

3. Rapporteur’s Report on the First Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA/doc.10/08)
Counselor Denys Toscano Amores presented the rapporteur’s report on the First Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA/doc.10/08).  Said report was presented at the current meeting pursuant to a decision by the ministerial meeting to have it presented at a regular meeting of the Committee on Hemispheric Security.

The delegation of Mexico expressed appreciation for the report and said that it had submitted written comments on the document.

The delegation of Costa Rica reiterated its satisfaction with the approved document and acknowledged the efforts made by the Chair of the Committee in the Working Group.  A careful review of the mandates contained in that document would still have to be conducted.

4. Other business


The Chair reminded delegations that the meeting scheduled for November 13, 2008, had been cancelled and that the topics envisaged for that meeting would be considered in 2009.  The next meeting of the Committee would be on November 25, 2008.


The delegation of Canada reported that a meeting of the Working Group on the Conference of Ministers of Defense would be held on Monday, November 17, 2008.
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